
CITY OF PRINCETON MEMORANDUM 
PRINCETON UTILITIES COMMISSION MEMORANDUM 21-15 

   

 

 TO: Mayor Walker and Councilors 

Princeton Public Utilities Commissioners 

 FROM: M McPherson, City Administrator 

K Butcher, PUC General Manager 

 SUBJECT: Joint Meeting with PUC, Five Member Commis-
sion 

         DATE:        May 6, 2021 

  

 
The Council would like to discuss the concept of a five-member commission with the PUC and get 
their input. 
 
A change to five members would require legislative consideration and approval. 
 
 
 


